
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Office of the Dean

B. JOHNSON SCHOOL OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712

June 29, 1971

c'

Mr. Daniel Cosio Villegas
Apartado Postal M-2123
Mexico l, D.F.

Dear Mr. Villegas:

Thank you for your letter recommending Mr.

Antonio Trejo for admission to the Lyndon B.

Johnson School of Public Affairs. As you may

know, Mr. Trejo has been accepted at the LBJ

School contingent on receipt of his Graduate
Record Examination scores.

Sincerely,

C_�i7J�
(Miss) Caryl Yont�
Acting Director for Student Affairs


